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               Respect Policy 
 
Little Professors Nursery believes that every person using our facilities should be 
treated with respect, care and consideration.  The premises and our neighbours 
should be treated likewise. 
 
Each of us, whether a member of staff, other professional partner, parent/carer, child 
or visitor has a responsibility to ensure that this belief is upheld.  In doing this we can 
ensure that the Nursery environment is a safe, happy and enjoyable experience for 
all its users. 
 
We want to create a friendly environment where everyone feels welcome and 
valued.  To ensure this we will:- 
 

• Be positive and friendly with others 
• Be considerate and honest with others 
• Listen to others contributions and treat them equally 
• Respect confidentiality 
• Share responsibilities 
• Use appropriate language 
• Refrain from aggressive or bullying behaviour 
• Take care of equipment and furniture 

 
We understand we are all human and sometimes we do not ‘get it right’ but mistakes 
are an opportunity to learn.  We want to support each other in the journey of making 
an excellent Nursery for us all to enjoy and use. 
 
If we can all be kind, give hope and respect to each other, we will achieve great 

things!  
 

 
 

 
 


